
Project Title: Diadromous Program at Maine Sea Grant 
Project Location: Maine Sea Grant, University of Maine, Orono, ME  
Project Leader: Justin.Stevens@maine.edu, 207-581-1434 
Project Time Frame: May 2022 – August 2022 
Total Hours: up to 520 
Semester Hour Allocation: 40 hours per week 
 
Maine Sea Grant is expanding its research and extension program related to Sea run fish. 
Interns will be working on various aspects of ongoing and expanded research and outreach 
projects related to Sea run fish.  Fieldwork will include participation on a biweekly 
hydroacoustic survey in the Penobscot Estuary, part of a long-term monitoring effort for the 
system. This effort includes the operation of scientific echosounders to measure fish biomass 
and size, enumeration of marine mammals and birds, and collection of water quality 
measurements. The successful candidate will perform numerous tasks in support of the 
Estuarine Survey program including preparation of hydroacoustic gear, genetic sampling 
preparations, and otolith extraction, and ageing duties of River Herring species collected during 
the survey.   
 
The intern would assist in: 

● Preparation and maintenance of hydroacoustic equipment for surveys 
● Field data processing 
● Identification of marine mammals and birds using the estuary 
● Data entry, analysis and summation, and develop subject literature reviews for the 

project 
 
Opportunities Include: 

● Exposure to a wide range of fisheries topics related to ecosystem monitoring, climate 
variability and trophic ecology 

● Developing essential laboratory and analytical skills 
● Working independently with guidance from the Principal Investigators 
● Maintaining detailed databases, conducting data QC/QA, providing the 

written/graphical summaries of the data 
● Interaction with the larger University research community  

 


